Grounds Minutes – January 2012

Members Present:

Becky Spedden (Chairman)
Diane Nicholas
Larry Alverez
Sybil Hewitt
Dorothy Darden
David Winch
Elizabeth Woods

Items Discussed:

- 1. Items that should be included in the article for the Bella Buzz
- 2. Possibility of reducing the number of mowing's per year from 42 to 41. (1 less in December)
- 3. Discussed spring planting: replace seasonal flowers around bell tower with perennials, bushes to be cut 3 times a year, delay new vegetation around pool area until pool is refurbished,
- 4. Direct Houston Lawn to check irrigations heads for debris.
- 5. Check water usage for 2011.